
August 23, 1979

DOCKET NOS.: . 50-387
50-388

fls. Deborah Oberst
R.D., Box 15098
Freeland, Pennsylvania '18224

Dear fls. Oborst:

This is in response to your letter of July 28, 1979, providing cotmtlents on the
Draft Environmental Statement (DES) related to the proposed operation of the
Susquehanna Steam Electric Station, Units 1 and 2.

Your comments, plus others received on- the DES, will )e considered and addressed
, by the NRC staff in the Final Environmental Statement (FES) which is scheduled

for issuance in i',ovember 1979. tie will send you a copy of the FES when it is
published.

Sincerely,

/~/
Donald E. Sells, Acting Branch Chief
Environmental Projects Branch 2
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
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